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System of Origin - MIC association 
 

  

 
 

 

For the attention of: ICPs and DCPs 

Re:  System of Origin - MIC association  

 

 

 

 

Dear Client, 

We are pleased to announce that the list of System of Origin - MIC associations that Monte 

Titoli will adopt with the release into production of T2S Release 5.0, planned for 14 June 2021, 

is now available. 

 

Monte Titoli will also configure these associations in the TE/UTEST test environment for the 

start of the Release 5.0 test phase. 

 

If it becomes necessary to make changes to the associations, you will be notified in good time 

by an ON. 

 

Relevant documentation 

The technical documentation referred to in this ON is available in the MT-X document section 

in the folder: HOME > Docs > Monte Titoli operating details 

 

 
 
 

http://10.168.137.185/mtx/livelink.exe
http://10.168.137.185/mtx/livelink.exe?func=ll&objId=318364&objAction=browse
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Please use the following contact email address for any requests for clarification:  

 
 

 Helpdesk.Settlement@lseg.com 
  
  

 

mailto:Helpdesk.Settlement@lseg.com

